Alanis, Sarah

From: Jeanes, Denise

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 8:01 AM
To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: HRC Resignation

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning Sarah,

Please find below HRC commissioner Ghazi Edwin’s resignation.

Thanks,

Denise Jeanes, Management Assistant for the Human Rights

Commission, Independent Community Police Oversight Commission

and Commission on Disability Issues

City of Ann Arbor - Guy C. Larcom City Hall - 301 E. Huron - 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor, MI 48104
ICPOC Voice- 734-794-6291 and HRC Voice 734- 794-6141- Extension 42901

DJeanes@a2gov.org — Www.a2gov.org

From: Ayesha Ghazi Edwin
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 7:01 PM

To: Leslie Krauz Stambaugh_

Cc: Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org>
Subject: HRC Resignation

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello Leslie and Denise,

| am writing to formally resign from the Human Rights Commission. Given my likely election to Ann Arbor City Council, |
would like to give others an opportunity to join our commission.

It was an honor to work with all of you and | look forward to continuing our work together to advance equity in our city!

Best,
Ayesha





